
 
 
National Day of Prayer - Thank you 

to everyone who planned, 
organized, and participated in 

making the National Day of Prayer  
a success this year during an 

unprecedented time.                       
The videos were amazing!                      

Thank you, Everyone, for those who participated in the                                        
Drive-By-Prayer, and for all of your prayers for our Nation! 

  
 
 

 
Church League Softball - If you would like to sign up for the 
Monroe Bible Church summer softball league please call Bob Hauri 

at 608-426-0432.  We're looking to begin playing at the end of May.  Stay 
tuned for more details.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Family “Get Outdoors” Contest 
 

Get your family outside a minimum of 3 different times and take photos 
or videos.  Document your family on a bike ride, fishing trip, gardening, 
playing games, or whatever you like to do together outside.                             
Make a 2-3 minute photo or video collage and send it to: 
pastortroy@monroebiblechurch.org by June 1st.  Prizes will be awarded 
to the top two submissions in June.  Get creative and have fun with 
this!  Check out the main page on our church website for a video and more 
information from Pastor Troy on this contest. 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Do You Know What’s Happening? 
  

Just a reminder that part of staying connected is staying aware of what 
is happening.  We may not be able to meet face-to-face at this time, and 
things may look a little different, but ministry is still going on!   
  
Be sure to watch our Worship Services Livestreaming on YouTube every 
Sunday at 9 AM and a link on Facebook at 10:30 AM.  Announcements 
are made during the weekly services. 
  
Watch our Facebook postings for the latest happenings and updates.   
  
Remember to go to our Website to view our newsletters, bulletins, 
children’s bulletins, Life Group study guides, sermon outlines, and any                   
updates.  Our bulletins and newsletters have announcements in them 
that you will want to be aware of – stay informed about what’s 
happening!  
  
Pastor Dan is doing a weekly video address to our congregation on both 
Facebook and our website.  These are available by Friday each week. 

  
Stay Connected and Stay Informed! 

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

How Are You?  Volunteers are Available to Help! 
  

We want to make sure that everyone is staying healthy and safe.        
If you’re not feeling well, or if you’re concerned about going out to pick 
up groceries or items you may need, our church has volunteers that can 
pick things up for you and deliver them to your front door. 
  

Feel free to email the church office (office@monroebiblechurch.org) or 
call Kristi Bruehlman (608-214-4649), or contact your Elder and we’ll 
make sure to put you in touch with one of our volunteers who can shop 
for you.  Feel free to reach out to members of your Life Group for 
assistance as well!  
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Are you in Need of Prayer or Encouragement? 
  
Since we aren’t able to have in-person church services, people aren’t 
able to pray with someone after each Sunday service.  The Prayer 
Ministry has compiled a list of men and women who are willing to 
pray with people over the phone.  If you have a prayer concern of 
any kind, feel free to call someone on this list.  If the person doesn’t 
answer, please leave a message.  The Prayer Chain is available 
also.  Feel free to contact members of your Life Group for prayer as 
well. 
  
  
  

Celia Keen, 608-897-4563 
Cindy Demianiuk, 608-214-6117 
Pam Young, 608-329-4056 
Brenda Rossing, 608-214-9622 
Dawn Jordan, 608-938-1068 
Corrine Meier, 608-325-7142 

Dan Keen, 608-897-6926 
Ed Demianiuk, 608-214-6109 
Larry Young, 608-329-4056 
Tom Rossing, 608-214-6309 
Rich Peach, 608-897-5852 
Greg Dyer, 608-328-2058 
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